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ASX RELEASE  
9 August 2017 

Camperdown’s CNCA registration suspension lifted 

Further to our announcement on Friday, 7 July 2017 and Tuesday 11 July 2017 Bellamy’s 
Australia Limited (Bellamy’s or the Company) is pleased to announce that today 
Camperdown Powder Pty Limited's (Camperdown) suspended license from the Certification 
Accreditation Administration of the People's Republic of China (CNCA) has been lifted. 

Bellamy’s has diligently responded to all requests and queries on behalf of the CNCA and 
worked, with the assistance of Australian officials, through the process as stipulated by the 
Chinese authorities. The Company is pleased those responses have been accepted by the CNCA.  

In response to the lifting of the suspension, Mr Andrew Cohen, CEO of Bellamy’s, stated,  

‘We are pleased that Camperdown’s suspended registration has today been lifted. Bellamy’s 
appreciates the important role the CNCA has in protecting Chinese consumers and the support of 
the Australia trade officials in assisting us throughout this process’. 

 

Company inquiries, please contact: 
Melinda Harrison 
Company Secretary 
+613 6332 9200 

Media inquiries, please contact: 
John Hurst 
Quay Advisors 
+61 418 708 663 

 


